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STRATHFIELD
TRATHFIEL Memorandum

Date 16 July 2015
To Panel Secretariat — Joint Regional Planning Panel (JRPP)
From Silvio Falato — Group Manager Planning & Environment

Subject | 2015SYE046 — DA2015/021 — 40-42 Loftus Crescent, Homebush

The abovementioned Development Application is to be considered by the Sydney East Joint
Regional Planning Panel on 22 July 2015.

It has been brought to Council’s attention that there is a typographical error in relation to the
description of the total number of units proposed.

The description of the development should read as follows:
Approval is sought for the demolition of existing structures and construction of a part
nine (9), part five (5) storey residential development comprising (100) units above two
(2) levels of basement parking.

The description of total unit numbers mentioned on pages 1, 3 and 22 of the report and orr
the cover sheet should be corrected to reflect “100” units accordingly.

| apologise for any confusion caused.
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